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Chicks 
 
We have very special little visitors in 
Reception awaiting to hatch… we will keep 
you posted…..  
 
 
 
 

Thankyou 
 
Thank you for supporting our school and 
attending our Summer Fair today. We hope 
you all had a great time. 
 
Thank you also for attending Sports Day, it 
was great to see such a good turnout. 
 
Well done to all the children who took part. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week 
 

 Tues - Yr4 trip to music concert 

 Tues – Fancy dress fun run 

 Wed – non uniform day 

 Fri – Sports Day / Summer 
 

Next week 
 

 Tues – Y3/4 football tournament 

 Tues/Wed – meet the teacher 

 Thur – Yr 6 Leavers Party 6-
7.30pm 

 Thur – Yr 5 football tournament 

 Thur – Reception Graduation 

 Fri – Yr 6 Leavers Assembly 
9.05am 

 Fri – FINISH FOR SUMMER 

Last Day 
 
We finish next Friday 21st July for 
Summer and will close early at 2.15pm. 
 
All-stars will close earlier at 5pm. 
Bookings must be made on ParentPay by 
mid next week to enable us to plan 
staffing. 
 
School will reopen on Monday 5th 
September.  
 
 
 
 

 

        
            Fancy Dress Fun Run 
 
Thank you to everyone who took part in 
our fancy dress fun run on Tuesday and 
to David 'The Culcheth Fairy' for coming 
down to join in. 
 
The children had a great time and we 
have raised £120 to go to the charity - 
Whizz Kids. Each child received a bell 
from the Culcheth Fairy as they crossed 
the finish line. 
 

 
 

Meet the Teacher 
 

All the children will spend Tuesday and 
Wednesday next week in their new class 
with their new teacher. Please come into 
school via the new class entrance. 
Children will leave via the new entrance 
at the end of the day. 
 
Parents are invited for an informal drop in 
after school on Wednesday in the school 
hall to meet their new class teacher. 
 
There will be a meeting with the class 
teacher on the first Wednesday back, 
September 7th,  at 3.15pm and at 3.45pm 
to discuss class routines, homework, 
reading and the curriculum. 

School reports 
 

School reports were all sent out last week. 
If you have not received your child’s, 
please contact the school office.  
 
If you would like an appointment to discuss 
the report with the class teacher or Mrs 
Dodd, please contact school. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Diary Dates…. 
 

19th July Yr3/4 football tournament 

19th July New classes Tue and 
Wed 

20th July Y6 walk 

20th July Meet the Teacher 3.15 
pm school hall 

21st July Yr6 Leavers party 6pm 

21st July Yr 5/6 football 
tournament 

21st July Reception Graduation 
2.30-3.15pm 

22nd July Yr6 Leavers Assembly  
9-10am 

 

After-School Clubs 
 
All after-school clubs have now been published on ParentPay. If they are not showing details to 
book, unfortunately it means they are now full. 
 
Due to very high demand, we have now added an extra running club and extended the numbers 
in some other clubs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
Well done to Freya in Yr 6 

 
We would like to congratulate Freya in 
Year 6 who has won a prize in the Power 
of Sport Poetry competition. 
 
Freya was presented with her prize on 
Wednesday by Sir Chris Hoy. 
 
Freya has won 4 tickets to the T20 
Commonwealth Games plus 100 books 
for our school library!!  This is an 
absolutely amazing achievement and we 
are very proud of her! 
 


